
April 8, 1987

Judge Joe Garza
Municipal Court
City of Corpus Christi
P. 0. Box 9016
Corpus Christi, Texas 78469-9016

Dear Judge Garza,

I am writing to thank you for all the help you gave me when

I was running around like a chicken without a head. I was glad to

hear that the charges against my brother were dropped due to the

fact that the police officer was no longer on staff. That was a

big worry taken off of our shoulders.

I would just like to let you know that if you ever need any

help I will be more than glad to help. Thank you once again and

God Bless You.

Sincerely,

- 6*4.4%&#*39&4
Alma P. Lichtenberger


